
THE PRINTS of PEACE  

 

Emmanuel Baptist Church of Gambrills                  Changing Lives with Christ 
 

March, 2013 

 
 

Host Us Easter Evening   
 

  We need a home to meet in for Easter 
  Evening.  We usually average about 20  
  people.  Just provide a place and we’ll  

  bring chairs and food.  Let pastor Robin  
  know if you are willing to host us this  

  Year. 
Sunday evening, March 31 

at  6:00 p.m.   

  

   e-mail: pastorrobin1@verizon.net                                                                                    www.EBCGambrills.org 

Children’s Easter Party 
 

Fun and games and more  
for children ages: 

4 years thru sixth grade. 
 

Saturday, March 23, 2-4 
p.m.,  

at the church 

Whatever It Takes 
 

Reaching the One 
Acts 8:26-31 

 
   Week of Prayer for  

   North American Missions 
   March 3-10, 2013 

 

Annie Armstrong Easter 
Offering® (AAEO)  

 
The reason we give to AAEO:  
 
To help our missionary force reach for Christ 
an estimated 260 million lost people in the 
United States and Canada; that is three of four 
people. 
 
The Annie Armstrong Easter Offering Goal 
for 2013:  $70 million 
 
Amount given to AAEO in 2012:  
Year-end figures totaled $57.2 million 
 
Amount of AAEO used to support mission-
aries and their work:   100% 
 
Total 2012/2013 NAMB budget:  
$114,500,000  
 
Amount of NAMB budget that comes from 
Annie:  49% 
 
Amount of NAMB budget from Cooperative 
Program:  38% 
 
 
continued, page 2, see MISSIONS 

Easter Sunrise Service 
& Potluck Breakfast 

 
March 31, 6:45 a.m. 

 
The service will be outside by the crosses, 
and breakfast will be in the West Wing of 

the building. 
Bring something to share. 



2 

MISSIONS (from page one) 
 
 
Year offering started:  1895 
 
Amount given in 1895:   $5,000 + 
 
Year offering named for Annie Armstrong:   
1934 
 
What do AAEO-supported missionaries 
do?   
 
• Start new churches  
• Engage in student evangelism on college 

campuses  
• Serve the physical and spiritual needs of 

people through ministry evangelism  
• Serve as church planting catalysts 
 
 
As a church, we hope to give $2,000.00 to the 
Annie Armstrong Easter Offering for North 
American Missions.  Consider what you as a  
family will give.  Do so prayerfully, thankfully,  
and sacrificially. 
 

-pastor Robin 
 

Children’s Choir 
 
  The children’s Choir will be rehearsing on  
  March  1, 8, 15, and 22 this month.   
  Rehearsals are at 4:15 p.m. 
 

♪ ♫  ♪ 

CAP* Food Pantry 
Collection Campaign 

for March is Rice 

Service Project 
 
 
Every year the Baptist Convention of 
Maryland/Delaware (BCMD) hosts a 
Minister's Wives Retreat  to show 
minister's wives how much they are 
appreciated by pampering them just a little 
bit.  This year they are in need of 
volunteers in the following areas. 
 
• volunteer to do nails - supplies  
 provided (this can even be a group of  
 youth girls) 
• volunteers to help with paraffin wraps -  
 supplies provided 
• skilled massage therapists willing to 
 volunteer their time 
• skilled hair dressers willing to give of 
 their time 
• volunteers to help with general needs 
• volunteers in the nursing field to 

educate on heart and breast health as 
well as possible blood pressure 
screenings 

 
The Date: April 5, 2013  
The Time: 7:30 - 11:00 PM 
The Location: Double Tree Hotel, 
Annapolis, Maryland 
 
If you or someone you know is able to help 
in any of these ways, please give Kelly 
Brittain a call at 410-439-3047 or send her 
an email at  
youthconnections@yahoo.com 

Other service projects  
 

your family might take on 
are listed on our website: 

 
EBCGambrills.org 



          
We can use all the help we can get for our  

Spring Clean-up and Work Day.   
 

We have painting to do 
     windows to wash 
       the attic to clean 
         the shed to clean out 
           trees to be trimmed 
             branches to hauled 
               painting to be done 
                 and more! 
 
Check the bulletin board to sign up for projects.   
   Even kids can help. 
      Let’s have fun working together. 
         Refreshments! 

Spring Clean-Up and Work Day 
Saturday, April 6  

Termites  
 
have been discovered under the utility room floor of the 
church.  That area will be treated in March, as will the 
subsoil around the perimeter of the church building.   
The product being used is  Termidor. 
 
You can read about it here: 
 
http://www.termidorhome.com/ 
 
If you have any concerns about its use, contact the 
pastor. 


